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Get Ready for PSATS, May 4-7, 2025
While attending the PSATS Educational
Conference and Exhibit Show, please
visit the BCATO Hospitality Suite for    
lunch Monday & Tuesday from 11:30 -    
1:30. The BCATO Hospitality Suite is    
located at the Hershey Lodge, Room    
1466 in the Hershey Milk Chocolate Bar
Hallway.
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2025 Executive Board

 
Maggie Rash, President
Supervisor, Buckingham Township
Dave Nyman, 1st Vice President
Supervisor, East Rockhill Township
Ruth Schemm,2nd Vice President
Supervisor Warrington Township
Vince Deon, Treasurer
Northampton Township

 
Thank You to our 2025 BCATO Sponsors
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